
 

 

 
 

To: Martin Azevedo, Department Chair, Art 

From: Richard Ogle, Provost & Vice President for Academic Affairs 

CC: 
James Tuedio, Dean, College of Arts, Humanities, and Social Sciences                                                                        
Stuart Wooley, AVP, Academic Affairs                                                                                    
Erin Littlepage, Student Success, and Community Partnerships Specialist 

Date: January 12, 2024 

RE: Art – Academic Program Review Substitution – NASAD Self Study 

 

Thank you for joining me to discuss the Academic Program Review self-study 
substitution and specialized accreditation for the Art Department. I appreciated our 
discussion regarding your current plans for the department and interim report issues for 
NASAD including the conversion and hiring of faculty positions; facilities renovation, 
maintenance, and conversion; and curricular revisions. 

Please keep our office informed as you continue through the accreditation process and 
updated regarding timelines and due dates. 

The result of this Academic Program Review is that your Program is approved for 
continuance. 

Sincerely, 

 
Richard Ogle, Ph.D.  
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs   


